
March 24, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046
Attn: Frank Coperich / Kwok Chan

SUBJECT: LG Information & Communications, Ltd.
FCC ID: FFMDM510
731 Confirmation Number: EA96704

 Correspondence Reference No.: 12933
 Request for Additional Info.: March 22, 2000

Dear Frank / Kwok:

Submitted herewith, on behalf of LG Information & Communications, Ltd., is an amendment in response to your
e-mail dated March 22, 2000 requesting additional information for the subject application.

1. Attached are the remeasured head SAR tests clearly showing the peak SAR locations. 

Please note that due to the physical limitation of SPEAG’s generic twin phantom, the peak SAR distribution may
not always be fully plotted.  Consequently, we have attached an IDX phantom head tilted 20 degrees and
reprogrammed the Staubli robot with the modified phantom position and parameters, to test clamshell type
phones when using the SPEAG system.  Also attached are the test setup photographs for your evaluation.

We trust this information is sufficient to issue the grant asap.  If you have any further questions, please do not
hesitate to contact us.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

cc: Mr. Harris Ahn, Principal Engineer
Communication Terminal Research Lab
LG Information & Communications, Ltd.


